
 

File No. 22-1438-S1 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Quadruped Unmanned Ground 
Vehicle (QUGV) Quarterly Inspection Report for Quarter 3 of Fiscal Year (FY) 2023-24.  
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
NOTE and FILE the May 28, 2024 Board of Police Commissioners (Board) report relative 
to the QUGV Quarterly Inspection Report for Quarter 3 of FY 2023-24, attached to the 
Council file. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  Not applicable 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 
Summary: 
 
On June 25, 2024, your Committee considered a May 28, 2024 Board report relative to 
the QUGV Quarterly Inspection Report for Quarter 3 of FY 2023-24.  According to the 
Board, during Quarter 3, the QUGV was deployed once and adhered to all established 
protocols and procedures. As part of the Board report, an assessment was conducted of 
the tracking system utilized by Metropolitan Division for the approval, deployment, and 
documentation of each QUGV deployment.  The system proved to be effective and 
Metropolitan Division will continue to assess the tracking system for efficiency.  After 
consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
moved to note and file the report.  This matter is now submitted to Council for its 
consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Public Safety Committee 
  
COUNCILMEMBER VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ: YES 
LEE: YES 
PARK: YES 
PRICE: YES 

SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 

  

ARL  

6/25/24  

 
 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


